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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

The children in 1HH and 1DL will be making an educational visit to Dudley Zoo on Wednedsay 28th 
March 2018 as part of their terms project work.  The coach will pick up the children at 9.30 am and 
they will arrive back at school by the end of the school day.   The cost of this visit is £12.00 per child, 
to be paid as soon as possible via Parentpay. If you need a reminder of your account activation 
details, please contact the school office. 
 

The children will need a packed lunch on this occasion, but no glass bottles please.  School uniform to 
be worn including a warm coat, waterproof if possible, and sensible shoes for walking.  They will not 
need money to spend. 
 

We ask that all children send in a voluntary contribution of £12.00 each on Parentpay by Friday 16th 

March. 

As your child is entitled to a free school meal due to the UIFSM scheme, then if you wish, your child 

will be provided with a packed lunch and a drink. Please indicate if this is required on the attached 

slip. If you are providing your child with a packed lunch, then please send them with a drink but no 

cans or glass bottles. 

Please note that in the event of insufficient contributions being received in advance, we may 

unfortunately have to take the decision to cancel the trip. If this were to happen we would, of course, 

refund any monies paid. However, we look forward to your ongoing support for our children as has 

been shown in the past. 

The Educational Act l988 makes it clear that parental contributions to the expenses of such ventures 
must be genuinely voluntary and that no child can be treated differently whether or not the parents 
have made a contribution. 
 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
C Gibbins 
Deputy Head 
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Dudley Zoo 
 
 

Child’s name …………………………………………………………………     Class 
……………………………………………. 
 
I give permission, and am able to pay for my child to participate on the Educational visit to 
Dudley Zoo on Wednesday 28th March 2018 at a cost of £12.00 per child.  
 

 I wish for my child to be provided with a packed lunch and a drink 
 

 I have paid £12.00 via Parentpay 
 
 
Emergency Telephone No: ……………………………..……………… 
 
 
Signed: ...................................................................................... Parent/Carer 
 
Date:  ……………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


